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I strongly oppose a traffic signal at Milwaukee and Sprecher Road. This is a dangerous and highly charged area and
the quicker I can proceed through this area and stay free from getting shot the better. Don’t hold up traffic here.

Monona drive is a complete disaster so let’s see some common sense.

Sue Jarona
Sent from my iPhone
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